
   
 

 

 

 

 
 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING CLOSURE  
 
 WHEN: September 22,2023  
 
WHY: Testing and starting of new HVAC system  
 
WHO: Alliant systems, LLC and Public Utilities  
 
WHERE: 1233 Veterans St. Warm Springs, Oregon 97761 
 
 
Greetings,  
 
The Public Utilities General Manager and the Secretary/Treasurer has agreed that this closure on September 
22,2023 will allow the contractor Alliant time to test and ensure safe operation of the new HVAC system.  
 
The old HVAC system was well past its useful life of 25 years. Currently the new HVAC system is at 85% 
completed and finalization of electrical components and equipment is required for completion.  
 
This HVAC system replacement project will provide a more stable and safer work environment for the staff 
during inclement weather conditions.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    Respectfully, 
 
 
                                                                          Chico Holliday  
                                                PUD GM  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


		2023-09-15T14:29:44-0700
	Chico Holliday




